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REMINDER!
The next Rivers Coalition Members meeting will take place this Friday, March 31st at 11:00 a.m. 
at the Martin County Realtors Association auditorium at 43 SW Monterey Road, Stuart. These 
meetings are always open to the public, bring a friend!
Bring cash or check! We will be selling Dirty River Dance tee shirts, visors and other souvenirs 
in case you missed out at the Rally! All profits go to the Legal Defense Fund....
Tee Shirts $15.00
Visors $10.00
Bandanas $5.00
Bracelets $3.00
  
FORCE Newsletter
If you missed the Dirty River Dance Rally issue of this newsletter, you will find it posted on our 
website. Take a peak, you never know; maybe I mentioned your name!
  
Dirty River Dance Rally Lost and Found!!
Found: Appears to be a man's windbreaker pull over jacket. To claim, please contact me, Jamie 
Burns with description.
What once was lost is FOUND! The Dirty River Dance Rally banner that listed the names of the 
bands HAS BEEN FOUND! Thank You!!
For more information visit us at www.RiversCoalition.org
PASS THIS ON TO OTHER CONCERNED CITIZENS!
To be added to the Friends of the Rivers Coalition E-news reply to jrburns@bellsouth.net 
with "RC ADD ME" in the subject line.
  
Thank You for your Support!
 


